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14 April 2011 

 

INDUSTRY ADVICE NOTICE NO. 2011/12 

Plant Export Operations Branch: Communiqué 5: ‘Positioning industry to reap the benefits of reform’  

 

Attached is a copy of the Grain Ministerial Taskforce Communiqué No. 5: ‘Positioning industry to reap 

the benefits of reform’. The Communiqué has also been published on the DAFF website. 
 

This is the fifth update to industry and other stakeholders regarding the reforms underway within the 

export certification program for grains and plant products. This update reports on progress against the 

projects being undertaken as part of the reform process. 

 

Please circulate the Communiqué to your members/stakeholders as you deem fit. 

 

For further information about the ECRP visit: www.daff.gov.au/ecrp and navigate to the Grain 

Ministerial Taskforce page and Communiqué 5. 

 
 

 

 

 

David Heinrich        

Acting General Manager        

Plant Export Operations    

grain.export@aqis.gov.au 
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